
Friday 14th July 2023 

Chapel Chat 
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Issue 193 

 Attendance this week, 

who is close to our 96% 

target? 

Rec: 95.45% 

Y1: 91.33% 

Y2: 94.44% 

Y3: 96.25% 

Y4: 94.23% 

Y5: 97.78% 

Y6: 95.52% 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The final week of term is upon us. Next week, we will be holding 

transitions for each class on Wednesday 19th July. We ask that you 

take your child to their new classroom to be registered. This will 

help the children know where they are going in September and 

they will be met on the door by their teacher and teaching  

assistant for next year. 

Staff have already started handovers and training to ensure       

September is as smooth as possible. If you have any concerns or 

questions, please don’t hesitate to chat to myself  or Mrs Borrell on 

the gate on one of the mornings before Wednesday. 

CSLPrimarySch                                     

Proud Readers 

This week, we have conducted our final assessments 

for phonics. Mr Shaw loves nothing more than children 

coming to his office to share how proud they are of 

their learning. 

Lottie and Corey-James were two stand out performers 

- they have made amazing progress. Well done  

children. 

 

School reports will be handed out on Tuesday next week. Staff 

will be available after school on Wednesday if you have any 

questions regarding your child’s report. 

Books will be sent home on Thursday. 



Learning Around School 

 

Chapel Champions 14th July 

  Achievement Award Values Award 

Reception Lilly-May for amazing writing about our trip to the 

beach. 

George - Resilience – When using a Rekenrek within our maths 

sessions. 

Year 1 Myles for showing the hour on a clock. Harvey for his persistence with his writing. 

Year 2 Zachary for comparing hours, minutes and seconds. Daniel for leading the class in all aspects of learning. 

Year 3 Devon for his wonderful work on rhetorical questions. Bronwyn for her ambitious writing in English. 

Year 4 Maddie for her super plotting of 2D shapes on a grid. Ruby for leading the way with compassion when caring for an 

injured bee. 

Year 5 Keria for effort in her English work this week. Lola for always communicating her ideas so brilliantly in her 

work. 

Year 6 Kyra for her fab use of a colon in her descriptive     

writing. 

Francesca (organisation) for always being organised and ready 

for every lesson. 




